
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

THIS IS THE TIME OF YEAR when we focus on the Annie  

Armstrong Easter Offering.  Thank you for your prayers and your 

generous giving.  Continue to ask the Lord what He wants you to 

do to support missionaries and church planters in North  

America.  Envelopes are located in the Narthex.   

 

HAVE A HEART, SHARE GOD’S LOVE:  Many seeds were planted 

to help grow our Sunday School (SS) membership in February.  

Thanks to all for inviting someone new.  Your efforts are  

appreciated.  13 new visitors attended SS!  Many thanks to 

Paige Townsend, Barbara Mangrum, Todd Blanks, Nancy Dyson, 

Leslie Belvin, Charlene West, and John West.  Starting today 

through the end of April, we will begin our SS Spring Growth 

campaign with an emphasis on Easter attendance.  Invite a 

guest to SS.  When the guest attends, write your name and 

guest’s name on a Butterfly tag and pin it on the bulletin board 

in the hall.  Thank you for helping to grow God’s church.   

 

STANDING ROCK CRAFT MAKING—BACKPACKS:  Gloucester 

Point ladies and guys are planning a craft making event for the 

following Tuesdays at GPBC from 9:30—2:00 (4/11, 5/9, and 

6/6).  No sewing experience necessary.  Mark your calendar 

and bring a friend.  Contributions will be requested for a pizza 

lunch and drinks are provided; or you can bring your own bag 

lunch.  Please bring the following supplies (portable sewing  

machine, thread, pins, scissors, parachute cord all colors (4 yds 

per bag), denim weight washable material you might have at 

home—DO NOT purchase material as we should have plenty).  

Grommets will be provided and put in off sight.  We hope to see 

you there.   

 

WMU CRAFT DAY in Richmond March 25th.  Sign up in the  

Narthex and contact Jeannie or Larraine if interested.   
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